

TORRENS TRANSIT UPDATE

28 FEBRUARY 2023

DRAFTING SUB COMMITTEE UPDATE

Last week, two further Drafting Sub Committee meetings were held involving your Union representatives and management.

RECAP

Agreement clauses that were discussed during the meetings last week included:

- Rostering
- Overtime
- · Remuneration and superannuation
- Public holidays
- Code of conduct
- · Different forms of leave

NEXT STEPS

The Drafting Sub Committee is scheduled to meet this week on the following dates to keep up progress and to discuss a number of outstanding and important issues:

- · Wednesday, 1 March
- · Friday, 3 March

The focus of tomorrow's meeting will be on formulating 'Rostering Principles' for depots.

The current enterprise agreement requires significant improvement and major drafting changes.

Making sure that an agreement is properly drafted a vital part of the negotiation process. This is the document that will be put to drivers to vote on.

Once an agreement is in place, we need to unite like never before around enforcing every clause, every day. The same goes for uniting around making our bus network safe.

NOTE: the current **uniform ban** is set to continue through to the end of Friday, 17 March

Together we are strong. Reach out to a TWU official or delegate today if you are keen to get more active in your Union.

